Village of Radisson

Resolution #031218A

Action Plan for Subcontract Language Compliance

LET IT BE KNOWN TO ALL PERSONS of the Village of Radisson that the Village has an Action Plan for Sub-contract Language Compliance for Future CDBG Projects:

NOW THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED that within available resources of the Village of Radisson, the Village will work to ensure prime contractors include the required contract language in all sub-contracts for any future CDBG projects by requiring a statement from each prime contractor with each pay request stating whether they did or did not use a sub-contractor during the period. The Village will require a copy of the sub-contractor contracts at that time to ensure the required language is part of the sub-contract. The Village understands that all sub-contracts must be on file with the Village and verified as compliant with federal CDBG regulations.

ATTEST:

Julie Thompson, Clerk/Treasorer

The governing body of the Village of Radisson has authorized the above resolution by Resolution No. 031218A dated March 12, 2018

Andrew A. Carli, Village President